

OROC Meeting Minutes

Date: June 7, 2007

Location: Giovanni's Restaurant, Beaverton, Oregon

Club Officers Present : Stephen Tarr, Yvonne Moscoe, Gary Harris

Meeting Opened by Stephen Tarr 7:42 PM

Treasurer's Report: Yvonne reported on the status of the OROC Treasury.

General: \$5291.61

Land fund: \$1250.00

Total: \$6541.61

\$275.00 in launch fees from the May launch and \$ 355.00 in memberships had been collected.

Announcements

There were no new members present.

Tom Leslie, advisor for the Tigard High School TARC team, was there to thank OROC for it's help, and that the team would enter the competition again next year. John Lyngdal reported that he attended the TARC finals, and it was the largest and most well run launch/competition he had ever seen, a really amazing show.

It was announced that the trailer would be on site by Thursday for the upcoming launch, but a tow to Matt McFarland's house after the launch was still needed.

New Business

It was suggested that OROC have T-shirts and hats once again available for sale. Roy Jenkins has volunteered to do this, and was given the go-ahead to order hats, T-shirts, and bumper stickers.

John Lyngdal pointed out that some HPR flights, most notably Research flights, have been crossing hwy 20, and that this was not an acceptable thing to be doing. He noted that according to Tripoli regulations, there is a 1 mile radius from the launch site in which all flights should land, and that flyers should try harder to abide by this regulation. It was suggested to move the HP pads to the west.

OregonRocketry June 2007 Meeting Minutes

George Rachor brought up the subject of finding a low power launch site in the Beaverton area, to see if anyone had any new ideas about it and as a reminder to all that a launch site like this is needed and to keep it in mind.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:22 PM.

Gary Harris OROC secretary

bphlat234@comcast.net additions/corrections